
                                       Members of the public are welcome to attend the :- 

                              PEASENHALL ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

                   7.00PM - 15TH MAY 2024 PEASENHALL ASSEMBLY HALL 

             Followed by the Peasenhall Parish Council Annual Meeting 

 

                                   --------------------------------------------- 

                       

                                        PLEASE JOIN OUR COUNCIL :- 

 PEASENHALL PARISH COUNCIL ARE LOOKING FOR RESPONSIBLE, ENTHUSIASTIC, 
POSITIVE & CARING INDIVIDUALS, WHO WOULD LIKE TO JOIN US, WE HAVE THREE 
VACANT COUNCILLOR POSTS TO FILL. 

GENERALLY, TO QUALIFY YOU MUST VOTE, RESIDE OR WORK WITHIN THREE MILES OF THE 
PARISH. 

WE CURRENTLY MEET IN PERSON TEN EVENINGS PER YEAR & MOSTLY COMMUNICATE VIA 
E-MAIL BETWEEN MEETINGS. 

PLEASE E-MAIL CAROL HUME, OUR PARISH CLERK ON peasenhall.clerk@hotmail.com 
WHO WILL CONFIRM YOUR ELIGIBILITY TO APPLY. 

For information on past PPC meetings, financial matters, current surveys & other info, 
please view our website - peasenhall.onesuffolk.net 

mailto:peasenhall.clerk@hotmail.com

